
  Reminders for this week 
  

 Have a Hat & a drink bottle at school EVERY day 

    Wednesdays - Icy poles $1 at lunchtime 

    Pay school contribution - $30 per child 

   Diary Dates    

Friday 3 Dec - Tuckshop - Salad Rolls 

Friday 3 Dec - Tennis 

 

 

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Andrew Dixon - Relieving Principal                                  

(02)6689 9259  (M) 0492974 772            

1846 Nimbin Road, Coffee Camp NSW  2480                                                                                   

coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   K/1/2  classroom 

Term 4 Week 9 

Wednesday 2 December 2021 

From the Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hello my name is Amanda Selmes and I am beyond excited to begin working and learning alongside students, staff,                    

parents and the community at Coffee Camp Public School.  

A little bit about me:  

I grew up in Central West NSW, just over the Blue Mountains and have wanted to be a teacher since I was five years old!  

I currently live in Lismore with my partner, Marcus and our three-and-a-half-year-old son, Jermaine. We love to explore 

and go on adventures around the beautiful Northern Rivers area. 

I have a Bachelor of Education: Early Childhood and Primary as well as a Masters Degree in Inclusive Education which has 

provided me with opportunities to work with students, parents and communities in Early Childhood, Primary and Special 

Education across the Blue Mountains and Northern Rivers areas. I have performed many leadership roles in both Early 

Childhood and Primary settings, focussing on curriculum and instruction.  

I have a passion for small schools and the family atmosphere that encourages and develops students’ passions, interests 

and strengths to achieve success and a life-long love of learning. I have a love of Project-Based Learning, Visual Arts,                      

Literacy, Numeracy and parent and community involvement in school. I believe in quality teaching and providing                          

differentiated instruction for all students through quality partnerships with parents and the community.  

I want to thank Mr Andrew Dixon for his wonderful work in leading the teaching, learning and management of the school 

and I look forward to carrying on his great work next year.  

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I look forward to seeing you all in 2022.  

Warmest regards,  

Amanda                                         

Salad Rolls                       

$4.00                                

GF/Vegan available   

choose your fillings     

Ham, cheese, tomato, 

carrot, beetroot, onion,            

cucumber, lettuce, mayo 

 

 

Tuckshop -  Friday 3 December 

All orders to be placed Thursday                                                                                       
Recess 

Recess Will Toast plain - 30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Fruit Don Cheese slices-30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

                                Lunch  

 
Lunch Lisa Fruit juice - 50c a cup   Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 



Tuckshop  

We need some help with the last  Tuckshop of the year. If you can fill a timeslot, please call the school office. 

Date Recess Lunch Fruit Menu 

10 December Will HELP Don ?? 

Outstanding Accounts 

As the year draws to a close we are finalising the 2021 accounts and planning the budget for 2022. 

We would appreciate payment of all outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 

School Contribution Fee: It has come to our attention that a number of families have not yet paid their 2021 school  

contribution fee. At $30 per child per year this is probably the lowest of any NSW school. The $30 is put towards the cost of 

maths and spelling textbooks and online software programs. 

If you are unsure how much you have in outstanding accounts please contact the office. Payment by the 8 December would 

help with budgeting for next year. 

You can pay by cash or online on the school website at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ using the POP make a payment 

facility. 

Library  

Borrowing of library books has now finished for 2021.   

It would be appreciated if you could have a search at home for any Coffee Camp library books  and                    

return to the school asap. Thank you. 

Enrolment at Coffee Camp  

in 2022 

If you know of any families with                                 

students  interested in attending Coffee 

Camp School in 2022,                                                   

please ask them to contact the school                       

as soon as possible as we are planning                   

programs  for next year.                                                     

School office: (02)6689 9295                                                                

School Mobile: 0492 974 772 

 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 To keep informed on school activities always read your weekly bulletin. You can find a copy on the website -  

www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
You will also find a copy on the Skool Loop App. If you have any questions please contact the office. 

Term 4 - Soundwaves 

Please ask your child which sound, chant & action they are learning this week.                                                            

            

  Games you could play 

Rhyming Time: after writing a list word, think of words that rhyme with the 

list word, make a  silly sentence. Like: bird-word-heard, “I heard the bird 

sound out a word.” 

Grapheme Split: Cut out small square pieces of paper. Before 

writing the word, let your child make a fist and lift one finger each 

time she/he sounds out one sound( phoneme) in the word. Each sound 

(phoneme) is written on one square. Place them in the correct order. When      

                                     writing the next word with the same sound, the already created squares can be reused. 

                                                    Like: G-oo-d-b-ye, lift up 5  fingers – write on squares:  G  oo  d  b  ye 

Week 9 Week 10 

  

 

  

Revision 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/




  Reminders for this week 
  

 Have a Hat & a drink bottle at school EVERY day 

    Wednesdays - Icy poles $1 at lunchtime 

    Pay school contribution - $30 per child 

   Diary Dates    

Friday 3 Dec - Tuckshop - Salad Rolls 

Friday 3 Dec - Tennis 

 

 

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Andrew Dixon - Relieving Principal                                  

(02)6689 9259  (M) 0492974 772            

1846 Nimbin Road, Coffee Camp NSW  2480                                                                                   

coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   K/1/2 Isla 

Term 4 Week 9 

Wednesday 2 December 2021 

From the Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hello my name is Amanda Selmes and I am beyond excited to begin working and learning alongside students, staff,                    

parents and the community at Coffee Camp Public School.  

A little bit about me:  

I grew up in Central West NSW, just over the Blue Mountains and have wanted to be a teacher since I was five years old!  

I currently live in Lismore with my partner, Marcus and our three-and-a-half-year-old son, Jermaine. We love to explore 

and go on adventures around the beautiful Northern Rivers area. 

I have a Bachelor of Education: Early Childhood and Primary as well as a Masters Degree in Inclusive Education which has 

provided me with opportunities to work with students, parents and communities in Early Childhood, Primary and Special 

Education across the Blue Mountains and Northern Rivers areas. I have performed many leadership roles in both Early 

Childhood and Primary settings, focussing on curriculum and instruction.  

I have a passion for small schools and the family atmosphere that encourages and develops students’ passions, interests 

and strengths to achieve success and a life-long love of learning. I have a love of Project-Based Learning, Visual Arts,                      

Literacy, Numeracy and parent and community involvement in school. I believe in quality teaching and providing                          

differentiated instruction for all students through quality partnerships with parents and the community.  

I want to thank Mr Andrew Dixon for his wonderful work in leading the teaching, learning and management of the school 

and I look forward to carrying on his great work next year.  

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I look forward to seeing you all in 2022.  

Warmest regards,  

Amanda                                         

Salad Rolls                       

$4.00                                

GF/Vegan available   

choose your fillings     

Ham, cheese, tomato, 

carrot, beetroot, onion,            

cucumber, lettuce, mayo 

 

 

Tuckshop -  Friday 3 December 

All orders to be placed Thursday                                                                                       
Recess 

Recess Will Toast plain - 30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Fruit Don Cheese slices-30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

                                Lunch  

 
Lunch Lisa Fruit juice - 50c a cup   Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 



Tuckshop  

We need some help with the last  Tuckshop of the year. If you can fill a timeslot, please call the school office. 

Date Recess Lunch Fruit Menu 

10 December Will HELP Don ?? 

Outstanding Accounts 

As the year draws to a close we are finalising the 2021 accounts and planning the budget for 2022. 

We would appreciate payment of all outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 

School Contribution Fee: It has come to our attention that a number of families have not yet paid their 2021 school  

contribution fee. At $30 per child per year this is probably the lowest of any NSW school. The $30 is put towards the cost of 

maths and spelling textbooks and online software programs. 

If you are unsure how much you have in outstanding accounts please contact the office. Payment by the 8 December would 

help with budgeting for next year. 

You can pay by cash or online on the school website at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ using the POP make a payment 

facility. 

Library  

Borrowing of library books has now finished for 2021.   

It would be appreciated if you could have a search at home for any Coffee Camp library books  and                    

return to the school asap. Thank you. 

Enrolment at Coffee Camp  

in 2022 

If you know of any families with                                 

students  interested in attending Coffee 

Camp School in 2022,                                                   

please ask them to contact the school                       

as soon as possible as we are planning                   

programs  for next year.                                                     

School office: (02)6689 9295                                                                

School Mobile: 0492 974 772 

 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 To keep informed on school activities always read your weekly bulletin. You can find a copy on the website -  

www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
You will also find a copy on the Skool Loop App. If you have any questions please contact the office. 

Term 4 - Soundwaves 

Please ask your child which sound, chant & action they are learning this week.                                                            

            

  Games you could play 

Rhyming Time: after writing a list word, think of words that rhyme with the 

list word, make a  silly sentence. Like: bird-word-heard, “I heard the bird 

sound out a word.” 

Grapheme Split: Cut out small square pieces of paper. Before 

writing the word, let your child make a fist and lift one finger each 

time she/he sounds out one sound( phoneme) in the word. Each sound 

(phoneme) is written on one square. Place them in the correct order. When      

                                     writing the next word with the same sound, the already created squares can be reused. 

                                                    Like: G-oo-d-b-ye, lift up 5  fingers – write on squares:  G  oo  d  b  ye 

Week 9 Week 10 

  

 

  

Revision 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/




  Reminders for this week 
  

 Have a Hat & a drink bottle at school EVERY day 

    Wednesdays - Icy poles $1 at lunchtime 

    Pay school contribution - $30 per child 

   Diary Dates    

Friday 3 Dec - Tuckshop - Salad Rolls 

Friday 3 Dec - Tennis 

 

 

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Andrew Dixon - Relieving Principal                                  

(02)6689 9259  (M) 0492974 772            

1846 Nimbin Road, Coffee Camp NSW  2480                                                                                   

coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   K/1/2 Marlee 

Term 4 Week 9 

Wednesday 2 December 2021 

From the Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hello my name is Amanda Selmes and I am beyond excited to begin working and learning alongside students, staff,                    

parents and the community at Coffee Camp Public School.  

A little bit about me:  

I grew up in Central West NSW, just over the Blue Mountains and have wanted to be a teacher since I was five years old!  

I currently live in Lismore with my partner, Marcus and our three-and-a-half-year-old son, Jermaine. We love to explore 

and go on adventures around the beautiful Northern Rivers area. 

I have a Bachelor of Education: Early Childhood and Primary as well as a Masters Degree in Inclusive Education which has 

provided me with opportunities to work with students, parents and communities in Early Childhood, Primary and Special 

Education across the Blue Mountains and Northern Rivers areas. I have performed many leadership roles in both Early 

Childhood and Primary settings, focussing on curriculum and instruction.  

I have a passion for small schools and the family atmosphere that encourages and develops students’ passions, interests 

and strengths to achieve success and a life-long love of learning. I have a love of Project-Based Learning, Visual Arts,                      

Literacy, Numeracy and parent and community involvement in school. I believe in quality teaching and providing                          

differentiated instruction for all students through quality partnerships with parents and the community.  

I want to thank Mr Andrew Dixon for his wonderful work in leading the teaching, learning and management of the school 

and I look forward to carrying on his great work next year.  

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I look forward to seeing you all in 2022.  

Warmest regards,  

Amanda                                         

Salad Rolls                       

$4.00                                

GF/Vegan available   

choose your fillings     

Ham, cheese, tomato, 

carrot, beetroot, onion,            

cucumber, lettuce, mayo 

 

 

Tuckshop -  Friday 3 December 

All orders to be placed Thursday                                                                                       
Recess 

Recess Will Toast plain - 30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Fruit Don Cheese slices-30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

                                Lunch  

 
Lunch Lisa Fruit juice - 50c a cup   Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 



Tuckshop  

We need some help with the last  Tuckshop of the year. If you can fill a timeslot, please call the school office. 

Date Recess Lunch Fruit Menu 

10 December Will HELP Don ?? 

Outstanding Accounts 

As the year draws to a close we are finalising the 2021 accounts and planning the budget for 2022. 

We would appreciate payment of all outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 

School Contribution Fee: It has come to our attention that a number of families have not yet paid their 2021 school  

contribution fee. At $30 per child per year this is probably the lowest of any NSW school. The $30 is put towards the cost of 

maths and spelling textbooks and online software programs. 

If you are unsure how much you have in outstanding accounts please contact the office. Payment by the 8 December would 

help with budgeting for next year. 

You can pay by cash or online on the school website at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ using the POP make a payment 

facility. 

Library  

Borrowing of library books has now finished for 2021.   

It would be appreciated if you could have a search at home for any Coffee Camp library books  and                    

return to the school asap. Thank you. 

Enrolment at Coffee Camp  

in 2022 

If you know of any families with                                 

students  interested in attending Coffee 

Camp School in 2022,                                                   

please ask them to contact the school                       

as soon as possible as we are planning                   

programs  for next year.                                                     

School office: (02)6689 9295                                                                

School Mobile: 0492 974 772 

 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 To keep informed on school activities always read your weekly bulletin. You can find a copy on the website -  

www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
You will also find a copy on the Skool Loop App. If you have any questions please contact the office. 

Term 4 - Soundwaves 

Please ask your child which sound, chant & action they are learning this week.                                                            

            

  Games you could play 

Rhyming Time: after writing a list word, think of words that rhyme with the 

list word, make a  silly sentence. Like: bird-word-heard, “I heard the bird 

sound out a word.” 

Grapheme Split: Cut out small square pieces of paper. Before 

writing the word, let your child make a fist and lift one finger each 

time she/he sounds out one sound( phoneme) in the word. Each sound 

(phoneme) is written on one square. Place them in the correct order. When      

                                     writing the next word with the same sound, the already created squares can be reused. 

                                                    Like: G-oo-d-b-ye, lift up 5  fingers – write on squares:  G  oo  d  b  ye 

Week 9 Week 10 

  

 

  

Revision 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/




  Reminders for this week 
  

 Have a Hat & a drink bottle at school EVERY day 

    Wednesdays - Icy poles $1 at lunchtime 

    Pay school contribution - $30 per child 

   Diary Dates    

Friday 3 Dec - Tuckshop - Salad Rolls 

Friday 3 Dec - Tennis 

 

 

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Andrew Dixon - Relieving Principal                                  

(02)6689 9259  (M) 0492974 772            

1846 Nimbin Road, Coffee Camp NSW  2480                                                                                   

coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   3-6  Sarafine -Dad 

Term 4 Week 9 

Wednesday 2 December 2021 

From the Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hello my name is Amanda Selmes and I am beyond excited to begin working and learning alongside students, staff,                    

parents and the community at Coffee Camp Public School.  

A little bit about me:  

I grew up in Central West NSW, just over the Blue Mountains and have wanted to be a teacher since I was five years old!  

I currently live in Lismore with my partner, Marcus and our three-and-a-half-year-old son, Jermaine. We love to explore 

and go on adventures around the beautiful Northern Rivers area. 

I have a Bachelor of Education: Early Childhood and Primary as well as a Masters Degree in Inclusive Education which has 

provided me with opportunities to work with students, parents and communities in Early Childhood, Primary and Special 

Education across the Blue Mountains and Northern Rivers areas. I have performed many leadership roles in both Early 

Childhood and Primary settings, focussing on curriculum and instruction.  

I have a passion for small schools and the family atmosphere that encourages and develops students’ passions, interests 

and strengths to achieve success and a life-long love of learning. I have a love of Project-Based Learning, Visual Arts,                      

Literacy, Numeracy and parent and community involvement in school. I believe in quality teaching and providing                          

differentiated instruction for all students through quality partnerships with parents and the community.  

I want to thank Mr Andrew Dixon for his wonderful work in leading the teaching, learning and management of the school 

and I look forward to carrying on his great work next year.  

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I look forward to seeing you all in 2022.  

Warmest regards,  

Amanda                                         

Salad Rolls                       

$4.00                                

GF/Vegan available   

choose your fillings     

Ham, cheese, tomato, 

carrot, beetroot, onion,            

cucumber, lettuce, mayo 

 

 

Tuckshop -  Friday 3 December 

All orders to be placed Thursday                                                                                       
Recess 

Recess Will Toast plain - 30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Fruit Don Cheese slices-30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

                                Lunch  

 
Lunch Lisa Fruit juice - 50c a cup   Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 



Tuckshop  

We need some help with the last  Tuckshop of the year. If you can fill a timeslot, please call the school office. 

Date Recess Lunch Fruit Menu 

10 December Will HELP Don ?? 

Outstanding Accounts 

As the year draws to a close we are finalising the 2021 accounts and planning the budget for 2022. 

We would appreciate payment of all outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 

School Contribution Fee: It has come to our attention that a number of families have not yet paid their 2021 school  

contribution fee. At $30 per child per year this is probably the lowest of any NSW school. The $30 is put towards the cost of 

maths and spelling textbooks and online software programs. 

If you are unsure how much you have in outstanding accounts please contact the office. Payment by the 8 December would 

help with budgeting for next year. 

You can pay by cash or online on the school website at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ using the POP make a payment 

facility. 

Library  

Borrowing of library books has now finished for 2021.   

It would be appreciated if you could have a search at home for any Coffee Camp library books  and                    

return to the school asap. Thank you. 

Enrolment at Coffee Camp  

in 2022 

If you know of any families with                                 

students  interested in attending Coffee 

Camp School in 2022,                                                   

please ask them to contact the school                       

as soon as possible as we are planning                   

programs  for next year.                                                     

School office: (02)6689 9295                                                                

School Mobile: 0492 974 772 

 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 To keep informed on school activities always read your weekly bulletin. You can find a copy on the website -  

www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
You will also find a copy on the Skool Loop App. If you have any questions please contact the office. 

Term 4 - Soundwaves 

Please ask your child which sound, chant & action they are learning this week.                                                            

            

  Games you could play 

Rhyming Time: after writing a list word, think of words that rhyme with the 

list word, make a  silly sentence. Like: bird-word-heard, “I heard the bird 

sound out a word.” 

Grapheme Split: Cut out small square pieces of paper. Before 

writing the word, let your child make a fist and lift one finger each 

time she/he sounds out one sound( phoneme) in the word. Each sound 

(phoneme) is written on one square. Place them in the correct order. When      

                                     writing the next word with the same sound, the already created squares can be reused. 

                                                    Like: G-oo-d-b-ye, lift up 5  fingers – write on squares:  G  oo  d  b  ye 

Week 9 Week 10 

  

 

  

Revision 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/




  Reminders for this week 
  

 Have a Hat & a drink bottle at school EVERY day 

    Wednesdays - Icy poles $1 at lunchtime 

    Pay school contribution - $30 per child 

   Diary Dates    

Friday 3 Dec - Tuckshop - Salad Rolls 

Friday 3 Dec - Tennis 

 

 

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Andrew Dixon - Relieving Principal                                  

(02)6689 9259  (M) 0492974 772            

1846 Nimbin Road, Coffee Camp NSW  2480                                                                                   

coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   3-6 Jamilla 

Term 4 Week 9 

Wednesday 2 December 2021 

From the Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hello my name is Amanda Selmes and I am beyond excited to begin working and learning alongside students, staff,                    

parents and the community at Coffee Camp Public School.  

A little bit about me:  

I grew up in Central West NSW, just over the Blue Mountains and have wanted to be a teacher since I was five years old!  

I currently live in Lismore with my partner, Marcus and our three-and-a-half-year-old son, Jermaine. We love to explore 

and go on adventures around the beautiful Northern Rivers area. 

I have a Bachelor of Education: Early Childhood and Primary as well as a Masters Degree in Inclusive Education which has 

provided me with opportunities to work with students, parents and communities in Early Childhood, Primary and Special 

Education across the Blue Mountains and Northern Rivers areas. I have performed many leadership roles in both Early 

Childhood and Primary settings, focussing on curriculum and instruction.  

I have a passion for small schools and the family atmosphere that encourages and develops students’ passions, interests 

and strengths to achieve success and a life-long love of learning. I have a love of Project-Based Learning, Visual Arts,                      

Literacy, Numeracy and parent and community involvement in school. I believe in quality teaching and providing                          

differentiated instruction for all students through quality partnerships with parents and the community.  

I want to thank Mr Andrew Dixon for his wonderful work in leading the teaching, learning and management of the school 

and I look forward to carrying on his great work next year.  

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I look forward to seeing you all in 2022.  

Warmest regards,  

Amanda                                         

Salad Rolls                       

$4.00                                

GF/Vegan available   

choose your fillings     

Ham, cheese, tomato, 

carrot, beetroot, onion,            

cucumber, lettuce, mayo 

 

 

Tuckshop -  Friday 3 December 

All orders to be placed Thursday                                                                                       
Recess 

Recess Will Toast plain - 30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Fruit Don Cheese slices-30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

                                Lunch  

 
Lunch Lisa Fruit juice - 50c a cup   Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 



Tuckshop  

We need some help with the last  Tuckshop of the year. If you can fill a timeslot, please call the school office. 

Date Recess Lunch Fruit Menu 

10 December Will HELP Don ?? 

Outstanding Accounts 

As the year draws to a close we are finalising the 2021 accounts and planning the budget for 2022. 

We would appreciate payment of all outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 

School Contribution Fee: It has come to our attention that a number of families have not yet paid their 2021 school  

contribution fee. At $30 per child per year this is probably the lowest of any NSW school. The $30 is put towards the cost of 

maths and spelling textbooks and online software programs. 

If you are unsure how much you have in outstanding accounts please contact the office. Payment by the 8 December would 

help with budgeting for next year. 

You can pay by cash or online on the school website at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ using the POP make a payment 

facility. 

Library  

Borrowing of library books has now finished for 2021.   

It would be appreciated if you could have a search at home for any Coffee Camp library books  and                    

return to the school asap. Thank you. 

Enrolment at Coffee Camp  

in 2022 

If you know of any families with                                 

students  interested in attending Coffee 

Camp School in 2022,                                                   

please ask them to contact the school                       

as soon as possible as we are planning                   

programs  for next year.                                                     

School office: (02)6689 9295                                                                

School Mobile: 0492 974 772 

 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 To keep informed on school activities always read your weekly bulletin. You can find a copy on the website -  

www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
You will also find a copy on the Skool Loop App. If you have any questions please contact the office. 

Term 4 - Soundwaves 

Please ask your child which sound, chant & action they are learning this week.                                                            

            

  Games you could play 

Rhyming Time: after writing a list word, think of words that rhyme with the 

list word, make a  silly sentence. Like: bird-word-heard, “I heard the bird 

sound out a word.” 

Grapheme Split: Cut out small square pieces of paper. Before 

writing the word, let your child make a fist and lift one finger each 

time she/he sounds out one sound( phoneme) in the word. Each sound 

(phoneme) is written on one square. Place them in the correct order. When      

                                     writing the next word with the same sound, the already created squares can be reused. 

                                                    Like: G-oo-d-b-ye, lift up 5  fingers – write on squares:  G  oo  d  b  ye 

Week 9 Week 10 

  

 

  

Revision 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/




  Reminders for this week 
  

 Have a Hat & a drink bottle at school EVERY day 

    Wednesdays - Icy poles $1 at lunchtime 

    Pay school contribution - $30 per child 

   Diary Dates    

Friday 3 Dec - Tuckshop - Salad Rolls 

Friday 3 Dec - Tennis 

 

 

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Andrew Dixon - Relieving Principal                                  

(02)6689 9259  (M) 0492974 772            

1846 Nimbin Road, Coffee Camp NSW  2480                                                                                   

coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   3-6  Mereki 

Term 4 Week 9 

Wednesday 2 December 2021 

From the Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hello my name is Amanda Selmes and I am beyond excited to begin working and learning alongside students, staff,                    

parents and the community at Coffee Camp Public School.  

A little bit about me:  

I grew up in Central West NSW, just over the Blue Mountains and have wanted to be a teacher since I was five years old!  

I currently live in Lismore with my partner, Marcus and our three-and-a-half-year-old son, Jermaine. We love to explore 

and go on adventures around the beautiful Northern Rivers area. 

I have a Bachelor of Education: Early Childhood and Primary as well as a Masters Degree in Inclusive Education which has 

provided me with opportunities to work with students, parents and communities in Early Childhood, Primary and Special 

Education across the Blue Mountains and Northern Rivers areas. I have performed many leadership roles in both Early 

Childhood and Primary settings, focussing on curriculum and instruction.  

I have a passion for small schools and the family atmosphere that encourages and develops students’ passions, interests 

and strengths to achieve success and a life-long love of learning. I have a love of Project-Based Learning, Visual Arts,                      

Literacy, Numeracy and parent and community involvement in school. I believe in quality teaching and providing                          

differentiated instruction for all students through quality partnerships with parents and the community.  

I want to thank Mr Andrew Dixon for his wonderful work in leading the teaching, learning and management of the school 

and I look forward to carrying on his great work next year.  

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I look forward to seeing you all in 2022.  

Warmest regards,  

Amanda                                         

Salad Rolls                       

$4.00                                

GF/Vegan available   

choose your fillings     

Ham, cheese, tomato, 

carrot, beetroot, onion,            

cucumber, lettuce, mayo 

 

 

Tuckshop -  Friday 3 December 

All orders to be placed Thursday                                                                                       
Recess 

Recess Will Toast plain - 30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Fruit Don Cheese slices-30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

                                Lunch  

 
Lunch Lisa Fruit juice - 50c a cup   Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 



Tuckshop  

We need some help with the last  Tuckshop of the year. If you can fill a timeslot, please call the school office. 

Date Recess Lunch Fruit Menu 

10 December Will HELP Don ?? 

Outstanding Accounts 

As the year draws to a close we are finalising the 2021 accounts and planning the budget for 2022. 

We would appreciate payment of all outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 

School Contribution Fee: It has come to our attention that a number of families have not yet paid their 2021 school  

contribution fee. At $30 per child per year this is probably the lowest of any NSW school. The $30 is put towards the cost of 

maths and spelling textbooks and online software programs. 

If you are unsure how much you have in outstanding accounts please contact the office. Payment by the 8 December would 

help with budgeting for next year. 

You can pay by cash or online on the school website at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ using the POP make a payment 

facility. 

Library  

Borrowing of library books has now finished for 2021.   

It would be appreciated if you could have a search at home for any Coffee Camp library books  and                    

return to the school asap. Thank you. 

Enrolment at Coffee Camp  

in 2022 

If you know of any families with                                 

students  interested in attending Coffee 

Camp School in 2022,                                                   

please ask them to contact the school                       

as soon as possible as we are planning                   

programs  for next year.                                                     

School office: (02)6689 9295                                                                

School Mobile: 0492 974 772 

 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 To keep informed on school activities always read your weekly bulletin. You can find a copy on the website -  

www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
You will also find a copy on the Skool Loop App. If you have any questions please contact the office. 

Term 4 - Soundwaves 

Please ask your child which sound, chant & action they are learning this week.                                                            

            

  Games you could play 

Rhyming Time: after writing a list word, think of words that rhyme with the 

list word, make a  silly sentence. Like: bird-word-heard, “I heard the bird 

sound out a word.” 

Grapheme Split: Cut out small square pieces of paper. Before 

writing the word, let your child make a fist and lift one finger each 

time she/he sounds out one sound( phoneme) in the word. Each sound 

(phoneme) is written on one square. Place them in the correct order. When      

                                     writing the next word with the same sound, the already created squares can be reused. 

                                                    Like: G-oo-d-b-ye, lift up 5  fingers – write on squares:  G  oo  d  b  ye 

Week 9 Week 10 

  

 

  

Revision 
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  Reminders for this week 
  

 Have a Hat & a drink bottle at school EVERY day 

    Wednesdays - Icy poles $1 at lunchtime 

    Pay school contribution - $30 per child 

   Diary Dates    

Friday 3 Dec - Tuckshop - Salad Rolls 

Friday 3 Dec - Tennis 

 

 

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Andrew Dixon - Relieving Principal                                  

(02)6689 9259  (M) 0492974 772            

1846 Nimbin Road, Coffee Camp NSW  2480                                                                                   

coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   File 

Term 4 Week 9 

Wednesday 2 December 2021 

From the Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hello my name is Amanda Selmes and I am beyond excited to begin working and learning alongside students, staff,                    

parents and the community at Coffee Camp Public School.  

A little bit about me:  

I grew up in Central West NSW, just over the Blue Mountains and have wanted to be a teacher since I was five years old!  

I currently live in Lismore with my partner, Marcus and our three-and-a-half-year-old son, Jermaine. We love to explore 

and go on adventures around the beautiful Northern Rivers area. 

I have a Bachelor of Education: Early Childhood and Primary as well as a Masters Degree in Inclusive Education which has 

provided me with opportunities to work with students, parents and communities in Early Childhood, Primary and Special 

Education across the Blue Mountains and Northern Rivers areas. I have performed many leadership roles in both Early 

Childhood and Primary settings, focussing on curriculum and instruction.  

I have a passion for small schools and the family atmosphere that encourages and develops students’ passions, interests 

and strengths to achieve success and a life-long love of learning. I have a love of Project-Based Learning, Visual Arts,                      

Literacy, Numeracy and parent and community involvement in school. I believe in quality teaching and providing                          

differentiated instruction for all students through quality partnerships with parents and the community.  

I want to thank Mr Andrew Dixon for his wonderful work in leading the teaching, learning and management of the school 

and I look forward to carrying on his great work next year.  

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I look forward to seeing you all in 2022.  

Warmest regards,  

Amanda                                         

Salad Rolls                       

$4.00                                

GF/Vegan available   

choose your fillings     

Ham, cheese, tomato, 

carrot, beetroot, onion,            

cucumber, lettuce, mayo 

 

 

Tuckshop -  Friday 3 December 

All orders to be placed Thursday                                                                                       
Recess 

Recess Will Toast plain - 30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Fruit Don Cheese slices-30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

                                Lunch  

 
Lunch Lisa Fruit juice - 50c a cup   Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 



Tuckshop  

We need some help with the last  Tuckshop of the year. If you can fill a timeslot, please call the school office. 

Date Recess Lunch Fruit Menu 

10 December Will HELP Don ?? 

Outstanding Accounts 

As the year draws to a close we are finalising the 2021 accounts and planning the budget for 2022. 

We would appreciate payment of all outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 

School Contribution Fee: It has come to our attention that a number of families have not yet paid their 2021 school  

contribution fee. At $30 per child per year this is probably the lowest of any NSW school. The $30 is put towards the cost of 

maths and spelling textbooks and online software programs. 

If you are unsure how much you have in outstanding accounts please contact the office. Payment by the 8 December would 

help with budgeting for next year. 

You can pay by cash or online on the school website at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ using the POP make a payment 

facility. 

Library  

Borrowing of library books has now finished for 2021.   

It would be appreciated if you could have a search at home for any Coffee Camp library books  and                    

return to the school asap. Thank you. 

Enrolment at Coffee Camp  

in 2022 

If you know of any families with                                 

students  interested in attending Coffee 

Camp School in 2022,                                                   

please ask them to contact the school                       

as soon as possible as we are planning                   

programs  for next year.                                                     

School office: (02)6689 9295                                                                

School Mobile: 0492 974 772 

 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 To keep informed on school activities always read your weekly bulletin. You can find a copy on the website -  

www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
You will also find a copy on the Skool Loop App. If you have any questions please contact the office. 

Term 4 - Soundwaves 

Please ask your child which sound, chant & action they are learning this week.                                                            

            

  Games you could play 

Rhyming Time: after writing a list word, think of words that rhyme with the 

list word, make a  silly sentence. Like: bird-word-heard, “I heard the bird 

sound out a word.” 

Grapheme Split: Cut out small square pieces of paper. Before 

writing the word, let your child make a fist and lift one finger each 

time she/he sounds out one sound( phoneme) in the word. Each sound 

(phoneme) is written on one square. Place them in the correct order. When      

                                     writing the next word with the same sound, the already created squares can be reused. 

                                                    Like: G-oo-d-b-ye, lift up 5  fingers – write on squares:  G  oo  d  b  ye 

Week 9 Week 10 

  

 

  

Revision 
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  Reminders for this week 
  

 Have a Hat & a drink bottle at school EVERY day 

    Wednesdays - Icy poles $1 at lunchtime 

    Pay school contribution - $30 per child 

   Diary Dates    

Friday 3 Dec - Tuckshop - Salad Rolls 

Friday 3 Dec - Tennis 

 

 

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Andrew Dixon - Relieving Principal                                  

(02)6689 9259  (M) 0492974 772            

1846 Nimbin Road, Coffee Camp NSW  2480                                                                                   

coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   Noticeboard 

Term 4 Week 9 

Wednesday 2 December 2021 

From the Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hello my name is Amanda Selmes and I am beyond excited to begin working and learning alongside students, staff,                    

parents and the community at Coffee Camp Public School.  

A little bit about me:  

I grew up in Central West NSW, just over the Blue Mountains and have wanted to be a teacher since I was five years old!  

I currently live in Lismore with my partner, Marcus and our three-and-a-half-year-old son, Jermaine. We love to explore 

and go on adventures around the beautiful Northern Rivers area. 

I have a Bachelor of Education: Early Childhood and Primary as well as a Masters Degree in Inclusive Education which has 

provided me with opportunities to work with students, parents and communities in Early Childhood, Primary and Special 

Education across the Blue Mountains and Northern Rivers areas. I have performed many leadership roles in both Early 

Childhood and Primary settings, focussing on curriculum and instruction.  

I have a passion for small schools and the family atmosphere that encourages and develops students’ passions, interests 

and strengths to achieve success and a life-long love of learning. I have a love of Project-Based Learning, Visual Arts,                      

Literacy, Numeracy and parent and community involvement in school. I believe in quality teaching and providing                          

differentiated instruction for all students through quality partnerships with parents and the community.  

I want to thank Mr Andrew Dixon for his wonderful work in leading the teaching, learning and management of the school 

and I look forward to carrying on his great work next year.  

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Christmas and New Year. I look forward to seeing you all in 2022.  

Warmest regards,  

Amanda                                         

Salad Rolls                       

$4.00                                

GF/Vegan available   

choose your fillings     

Ham, cheese, tomato, 

carrot, beetroot, onion,            

cucumber, lettuce, mayo 

 

 

Tuckshop -  Friday 3 December 

All orders to be placed Thursday                                                                                       
Recess 

Recess Will Toast plain - 30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Fruit Don Cheese slices-30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

                                Lunch  

 
Lunch Lisa Fruit juice - 50c a cup   Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 



Tuckshop  

We need some help with the last  Tuckshop of the year. If you can fill a timeslot, please call the school office. 

Date Recess Lunch Fruit Menu 

10 December Will HELP Don ?? 

Outstanding Accounts 

As the year draws to a close we are finalising the 2021 accounts and planning the budget for 2022. 

We would appreciate payment of all outstanding accounts as soon as possible. 

School Contribution Fee: It has come to our attention that a number of families have not yet paid their 2021 school  

contribution fee. At $30 per child per year this is probably the lowest of any NSW school. The $30 is put towards the cost of 

maths and spelling textbooks and online software programs. 

If you are unsure how much you have in outstanding accounts please contact the office. Payment by the 8 December would 

help with budgeting for next year. 

You can pay by cash or online on the school website at www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ using the POP make a payment 

facility. 

Library  

Borrowing of library books has now finished for 2021.   

It would be appreciated if you could have a search at home for any Coffee Camp library books  and                    

return to the school asap. Thank you. 

Enrolment at Coffee Camp  

in 2022 

If you know of any families with                                 

students  interested in attending Coffee 

Camp School in 2022,                                                   

please ask them to contact the school                       

as soon as possible as we are planning                   

programs  for next year.                                                     

School office: (02)6689 9295                                                                

School Mobile: 0492 974 772 

 

http://www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 To keep informed on school activities always read your weekly bulletin. You can find a copy on the website -  

www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
You will also find a copy on the Skool Loop App. If you have any questions please contact the office. 

Term 4 - Soundwaves 

Please ask your child which sound, chant & action they are learning this week.                                                            

            

  Games you could play 

Rhyming Time: after writing a list word, think of words that rhyme with the 

list word, make a  silly sentence. Like: bird-word-heard, “I heard the bird 

sound out a word.” 

Grapheme Split: Cut out small square pieces of paper. Before 

writing the word, let your child make a fist and lift one finger each 

time she/he sounds out one sound( phoneme) in the word. Each sound 

(phoneme) is written on one square. Place them in the correct order. When      

                                     writing the next word with the same sound, the already created squares can be reused. 

                                                    Like: G-oo-d-b-ye, lift up 5  fingers – write on squares:  G  oo  d  b  ye 

Week 9 Week 10 
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